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November 9, 1983 '

Note to Bob Lee

SUBJECT: SH0LLY NOTICE FOR ANO-2 FUEL ENRICHMENT

I don't have any problems with you not deleting this whole affair but you
cannot call this deletion an exigency or an emergency. We've had this
package here since well before August and that assertion is clearly
unjus ti fi ed. In fact, your assertion that there were differences in views
as to whether or not it involved no significant hazards is a question that
says it should have been noticed as a significant hazard. This is a clearly,
totally unjustifiable justification for treating it as an exigency. I
would suggest that you process it and get it out as a regular notice as soon
as possible. Its going to delay this the least. There is no justification
for treating this as an exigency.
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From Robert S. L PM for ANO-2
Jr oe t ./k n Hv- A itc:.Ja, , ,

e above subject, MI. sse it u' .-kN~- [b*;] g "' Apyr.w/mrihje t,;/[1ewi _
- irShollyNotceforANO-2fuelEnrichment.Sub

'3. .ffr u/o J ,,

Scinto of OELD in(Jfated that theWhile re
- followiria should be brought to your atte ion :

du j ,,-n y n w inRc.4 f}c/fy /0 hb dePiL& w
In processine an adn/

*

d unt which rea ts an inctease in fuel enrichment in/ the reactor core, the staff (Core Pe fornance Branch) considers the amendment
as technically modest in nature and one which the PM can effect, and does not
review unless the change in enrichment necessitates any additional changes of
the existina safety limits and LCO's. The licensee does perform a 50.59
analysis using approved methodology to ensure that the existing safety limits
-and LCO's would not be violated when operating with the higher enriched fuel.
In fact, the staff considers that a technical specification which specifies an
enrichment value is unnecessary and superfluous to the TS's which control the
core and spent fuel pool behavior.

Mr. Scinto believes that the staff should review the analysis which supports
operation of the plant with higher enriched fuel. Mr. Scinto asked that
this matter be brought to your attention before issuing the attached notice on
ANO-2.

|
I might add that the licesee requested this change by letter dated August 1,
1983 and we have been trying to get this through the OELD for about twoi

i
months. The licensee needs this change by November 18, 1983 and we'll have to
use a short notice since failure to act would prevent a plant startup.
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